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Our Mothers’ Gardens 
January 30, 2020 

 

There will also be a writing workshop given by Dr. Costello Tuesday, Feb. 4, at noon in the WGSS Suite 
(Carroll 2288)  
for those who would like to work on a piece to perform!   

The events are open to the public to attend and/or perform. If you would like to perform, please sign up here. 

If you are planning to attend the “Our Mothers’ Gardens” open mic event, please let us know on our Facebook 
page. 

If you are planning to attend the “Our Mothers’ Gardens” writing workshop, please let us know on our 
Facebook page. 

Posted in Women's & Gender Studies 
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